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MADISON - This week State Representative Shelia Stubbs (D - Madison) expresses hope in
the new administration of Governor Tony Evers.

  

Audio  File of Radio Address

  

Hello.  I am State Representative Shelia Stubbs from the beautiful 77th  Assembly District in the
South and West sections of Madison, with this  week’s Democratic Radio Address.

  

January  7th, 2019 marked the dawning of a new era for our state as Tony Evers  took the oath
of office and became the 46th governor of Wisconsin.

  

Assembly Democrats have full confidence in Governor Evers dedication to restoring
Wisconsin’s values.

  

Under  his leadership, our rich traditions of academic excellence,  environmentalism, and
opportunity will once again be honored in our  great state.

  

We  look forward to working side by side to achieve our shared goals of  fully funding public
schools, rebuilding our roads and bridges, and  making healthcare affordable and  accessible
for every Wisconsinite.
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2019 has presented Wisconsin with the opportunity to start fresh.

  

Governor  Evers conveyed this best when he stated, and I quote, “We must dare  greatly to go
forward in the face of adversity and uncertainty.  We must  dare to make space  for hope here
once again.”

  

Let’s get together.  Let’s go to work in the state of Wisconsin.

  

God bless you.  God bless the state of Wisconsin.  And God bless the United States of America.

  

Thank you so much.
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